NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON
Governor
Jennifer A. Salisbury
Cabinet Secretary

September 14, 2000
Saga Petroleum LLC
415 W Wall, Suite 1900
Midland, TX 79701

RE: Plugging Injection Wells

Gentlemen:

Lori Wrotenbery
Director
Oil Conservation Division

Injection wells are under the jurisdiction of the Oil Conservation Division, per 19 NMAC 15, I of the Rules
& Regulation. If the wells are on Federal Land the Oil Conservation Division must be notified so that they
can witness the Plug & Abandonment of these wells. Below is a list of injection wells that has been

approved by the BLM.

Todd Lower SA Unit
Todd Lower SA Unit
Todd Lower SA Unit
Todd Lower SA Unit

#16-P, 30-07s-36e
#9-1, 30-07s-36¢
#8-H, 25-07s-35¢e
#3-C, 30-07s-36¢

API #30-041-20073
API #30-041-20687
API #30-041-10585
API #30-041-20011

The Commission must be notified 24 hours prior to the beginning of plugging operations for the well to be

approved.

If you have any questions on this matter, please call District I (505) 393-6161 ext. 114 and talk to Gary

Wink.

Yours truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
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Gary Win
District [, Field Rep 11
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